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Condolences 

The GVRPC Family and the Boone County Sheriff’s 
Department lost a beloved family member on 
December 6th. Sgt. Warren Brewer was a pioneer of 
cowboy action shooting at GVRPC and a supporter of 
Single Action Shooting Sports. Our thoughts are with 
Sgt. Brewer’s family during this tough time. 

Green Valley Hosts ICORE in 2016! 

The introductory ICORE match held in November was a 
great success! GVRPC will be starting monthly matches 
on the second Sunday of each month starting in April. 
The first match will be held April  10th. If you are 
interested in becoming a member of ICORE to obtain a 
classification, please visit www.icore.com for 
membership applications and rules (some of the 
divisions have changed for 2016 so please be sure to 
read the rules carefully to determine the division in 
which you will be classifying. 

Join our Facebook Page where you can ask questions, 
connect with other ICORE shooters, and keep up on 
what is going on in ICORE and at the GVRPC matches:  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/GreenValleyICORE/ 

Best Wishes for a Successful 2016! 

The GVRPC Executive Board and Board of Directors wish 
everyone a safe and happy 2016! May all of your shots 
hit the center ring! 

 

 

Please Pardon Our Progress 

We will be making some updates and 
improvements throughout the range and the 
facilities. Please excuse our mess and thank you for 
your patience as we work to make the range better 
for our members and our instructors and students. 

Range Rules 

A reminder to all of our members to review the 
range rules as you renew your memberships. 

Please be vigilant when on the range. We are all 
Safety Officers at all times.  

A note from the Board: Please do not use steel or 
armor piercing ammunition on any of the steel on 
the range.  

Member Accomplishments 

If you would like to share a personal 
accomplishment, family vacation, or shooting 
related adventure with our members, please send 
a short story to amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com to 
have your story put in the next newsletter! 

http://www.icore.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/GreenValleyICORE/
mailto:amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com


Friends of NRA Banquet 

The annual Friends of NRA Banquet will be held 
Saturday, March 19

th
 at 4:30pm at the Holiday Inn 

Executive Center. For tickets, visit 
www.friendsofnra.org.   

Glock Raffles and Shirt Orders 

The winners of the Glock Raffle were drawn at the 
January Board Meeting. Winner of two Glock 
certificates was ticket 117. One Glock certificate was 
awarded to ticket 009. The $100 prize went to ticket 
070. Congratulations to the winners and thank you 
to all who purchased tickets! 

Another round of shirts are being ordered. This year 
we will be getting white shirts with green trim and 
banded zipper collars. The cost is $59 plus $10 for 
extended sizes (2X to 6X). If you would like an 
extended size above 3X please let me know so I can 
check availability. If you are interested in ordering, 
please send your shirt size and contact information 
to amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com to start the 
ordering process. A Proof will be sent out to 
members via email once the logos have been 
approved and a proof has been generated by the 
designers. 

Range Improvement Fund Drive 

A big thank you to everyone who has donated over 
the past year to help us improve the ranges we have 
at the clubs. We appreciate every member, friend and 
family that has donated to the club in order to make 
our club one of the best in the country. Our Range 
Improvement Fund Drives will continue into the New 
Year so please contact the club treasurer at 
http://www.gvshoot.com/forums/index.php?/page/g
vcontact if you would like to donate. Remember, 
members can donate their time as well to help out on 
the range for a $25 membership discount per day 
worked. Contact a board member to volunteer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

Board Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of Every Month 

Action Pistol 

Saturday, March 19, 2016 

Ben White’s Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

CQC Weapons Development 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Don Martin’s Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

ICORE 

Season begins April 10, 2016!!! 

IDPA 

Season begins April 3, 2016!!! 

Mid Mo Conceal and Carry 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Smallbore Rifle Metallic Silhouette 

Season begins April 24, 2016 

Tactical Specialties 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Tim Oliver’s Learn to Carry 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

UPSPA/IPSC 

Saturday, March 26, 2016 

See the Green Valley website for cancellations and 
additions to the events calendar 

 

 

FIND MORE CLUB INFORMATION AT WWW.GVSHOOT.COM OR FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK. 
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, P.O Box 1343, Columbia MO 65205-1343 
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